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Date:  25 April 2017 
 
 

Dear Mr Eckerman 
 
Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) Regulations 2013 as Amended 
2016 Declaration of Compliance  
 
Thank you for submitting the 2016 declaration of compliance for your scheme. 
 
We have assessed your declaration to establish it was correct and that you had met your 
obligations. As part of this process we reviewed whether: 
 

 basic information is properly completed on the declaration 

 there is consistency between the declaration, evidence on the Settlement Centre 
and scheme quarterly return data 

 data given in the declaration is accurate 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the declaration of compliance for WEEELight is 
satisfactory.   
 
I hope this is helpful. If you have any questions please contact Peter Spink on +4420 
302 53836.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Michael Brame 
 
Senior Technical Officer 
Producer Responsibility Regulatory Services 
Environment Agency 
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